
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, November 29, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Chicken Taco  

 Macaroni and Cheese  

 Salad Bar  

 Cucumber Coins  

 Whole Kernel Corn  

 Mixed Fruit Cup  

 Rasberry Cookies  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  None today  

  

1. The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting this Thursday after school in Mr. 

Sullivan's room to prepare for Project Linus! If you would like to be a blanketeer for 

the Project Linus event - or if you helped prepare the fleece on the afternoon of the 

Feast day last week - we could use your help! If you were a blanketeer last year and 

would like to do so again, stop in on Thursday until 4. We'll be learning the steps to 

make blankets for our schoolwide service event and choosing students willing to 

demonstrate their blanket-making skills in advisory on Friday. See Mr. Ingwersen or 

Mr. Sullivan if you want to be a part of Project Linus but cannot make Thursday's 

meeting.  

 

2. Attention 7th and 8th grade girls! Girls basketball will be having their end of year 

pizza party this Friday, December 1
st
. Head to Coach Olson’s room after school to 

meet. Please arrange ahead of time to be picked up at 4. If you have any questions see 

Coach Olson. Go Tigers!  

 

3. The wrestling season has officially started and is still open for new participants!  If 

you are interested in joining the team then meet in the small gym after school before 

this Friday and talk with THE GREAT Coach Varela for more information! 

 

4. Attention Adventurers! 

 

RPG Club will be meeting this Friday, Dec. 1st, immediately after school until 4 

P.M.  We will be working on your character's development, as well as assigning skill 

points and choosing equipment.  Please remember to bring your character sheets on 

Friday!  If you need extra sheets or have any additional questions, please see Mr. 

Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information. 

 

5. Do you want to earn 10 tiger stripes? Well it’s easy; all you have to do is be safe, 

ready and respectful by being referral free next week during our PBIS phase one 

winter incentive that will begin on Wednesday December 6th and on Wednesday 

December 13th you will receive two tiger stripes worth five each as part of our phase 



one incentive.  Your advisors will be discussing the winter incentive with you during 

MP. If you have questions please ask your advisors. At the end of the winter incentive 

you will be able to earn a total of 20 tiger stripes and be able to participate in fun 

activities at the end of the day on Friday, December 22nd  in recognition of all the 

good choices that you make. 

 

6. Basketball: 

 

The boys basketball team played Pleasant dale at home and the 7
th

 grade team had a 

great team victory with the offensive scoring by Nick Twinkle Toes Polonowski and 

Jake the Mongoose Warkentein.   

 

The 8
th

 grade also had a victory with the great offensive scoring from Billy Buckets 

Bach and Owen the Tasmanian Diablo Cherry.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


